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STELLA SCHOLA MIDDLE SCHOOL

13505 NE 75th Street
Redmond, WA 9%052

January 17, 2023

Dear Raghavendra Gadhamsetty,

On behalf of the PTO, we would like to thank you so much for your generous annual donation of
$275 to the Stella Schola Middle School PTO for last year! The funds are being used to help
purchase novel studies, literary plays, science equipment and lab materials, art supplies, and
other enrichment items for students in the 2022-2023 school year.

Your donation is tax-deductible as the PTO is a non-profit organization. Our 501C3 number is:
20-2509473.

Thanks again for your contribution. Your support of the students and of the Stella Schola concept
is very much appreciated!

Hattie Midboe

Lead Teacher & 6th Grade Teacher
Stella Schola Middle School
hmidboe@lwsd.org

Nancy Yim

Treasurer, Stella Schola PTO
Stella Schola Middle School
treasurer(@stellascholapto.com
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